BF Committee

From: Lissa Fox Strohecker <lissafox@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:53 PM

To: BF Committee

Subject: Eucalyptus on Piiholo road

Aloha,

| am writing to express my concern about the dead eucalyptus trees on the lower section of Piiholo road and the need to
remove them. Every day my husband or | drive past them, generally four times as | go from home to drop off kids at
school, back up the hill for work and reverse the trip at the end of the day. When it’s windy or rainy, those trees loom
large as we drive past. When | have the option, | take the longer trip via Olinda to avoid those trees.

Last March when the eucalyptus fell on our neighbor’s truck as he drove past, my husband and two year old daughter
were the second car behind him. That was too close for comfort.

| urge you to take the necessary measures to remove as many of the trees as possible to make driving Piiholo road
reasonably safe again. Until those trees are gone, every trip up and down Piiholo Road is a risk. Thank you for your time.

Lissa Strohecker



